
THE HON NICOLA ROXON MP
ATTORNEY-GENERAL

n̂ -4 JUL 2012

MINISTER FOR EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT

12/7233

Professor John McMillan AO
Australian Information Commissioner
GPO Box 2999
CANBERRA CITY ACT 2601

7 JUN 2012

Dear Professor MpMillan *
/

As you are aware, in August 2011, the US Secretary of State invited Australia to join the
Open Government Partnership (OOP).

I am writing to inform you that I have written to the Prime Minister, Minister for Foreign
Affairs and Trade and Minister for Broadband, Communication and the Digital Economy
proposing that Australia join the OOP.

I will keep you informed of any further developments.

Yours sincerely

NICOLA ROXON

Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600 • Telephone: (02) 6277 7300 Facsimile: (02) 6273 4102


